From: Litherland, Jenna

Sent 30 September 2014 13:49

To: Planning

Subject: FW: COAL AND FISH OFFICES - 2014/5272/P , 2014/527 3/P
Please log

Jenna Litherland
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 3070

From: Ernest James [mailto:
Sent: 30 September 2014 10:43
To: Litherland, Jenna

Subject: COAL AND FISH OFFICES

Dear Ms Litherland,
KXCAAC has considered the Coal and Fish Office proposals and joins with the objections of RCCAAC.

Further, KXCAAC wishes to emphasise the importance of not destroying the stables windows and avoiding
the intruding ugliness of the proposed conservatory.

The conservatory would be central in views from the direction of Granary Square and from St Pancras
Locks and the proposed bridge to Camley Street, thus blighting the conservation area more widely, which
the applicant has failed to consider, sorry this is a little late,

Cheerio, Ernest James for KXCAAC



